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28 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Prom 
 
I am very pleased to be able to tell you that the Year 11 Prom will be taking place on Thursday 6 July 2023 
from 7:00 pm to 11:00 pm at Wensum Valley Hotel, Golf and Country Club.  
 
This year, form groups were asked to pick a theme from three options.  
 
Students have voted and the overall winning theme was black tie, with masquerade a close second, so we 
may look to combine these two themes in some capacity.  
 
We also have a prom committee this year made up of student representatives from each form who will be 
helping with the arrangements for Prom. 
 
Dress code will be formal attire and no causal wear (jeans/leggings/joggers) will be permitted.  
 
As with previous years, places will be based on overall attendance and good behaviour.  
 
Further details regarding ticket prices will be finalised as soon as possible as I am meeting with the venue 
and Prom committee over the next two weeks. 
 
There will be a follow up letter to confirm this. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
 
 

Mrs R Hansen 
Head of Year 11 
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